
Students are encouraged to be creative and have fun with the dress out days for 
Homecoming Week, but all students must follow these guidelines for week: 
• No body suits are permitted on any day
• No high heels, wedges, or flip flops/backless sandals are permitted on any day 
• Athletic shorts are permitted for girls but they must fit loosely and provide full 

coverage (spandex shorts and leggings are not permitted)
• Athletic shorts are permitted for boys but they must be worn around the waist at 

all times
• Face and body painting are permitted as long as the rest of your dress meets the 

Homecoming Week guidelines
• No masks or head coverings are permitted in classrooms
• Inappropriate innuendo and derogatory or inflammatory costumes or slogans are 

not permitted 
Note: These guidelines are for Homecoming Week only! 
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